
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

8. GARREG ROAD – KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL (GLANDOVEY ROAD TO GALWAY 
AVENUE) 

 
 The Project Consultation Leader reported on the consultation outcomes for the kerb and channel 

renewal project in Garreg Road from Glandovey Road to Galway Avenue.   
 
 The Board was requested to approve the project for construction but subject to the outcomes of a 

residents’ meeting to be held regarding the undergrounding of overhead services. 
 
 The Board resolved that the Garreg Road kerb and channel reconstruction project be approved for 

final design, tender and construction subject to the outcome of the upcoming residents’ meeting on the 
undergrounding of the aerial wiring. 

 
 


